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Statement from the Alaska Chamber on the Inauguration of Donald Trump as 
President of the United States 

 
The Alaska Chamber congratulates Donald J. Trump on his inauguration as the 47th 
President of the United States. The Chamber looks forward to working with the 
new administration to advance policies that support economic growth, create jobs, 
and strengthen Alaska’s business community. 
 
“We are optimistic that the Trump administration will prioritize policies that 
promote responsible development of our natural resources, support infrastructure 
investment, and reduce regulatory burdens that impact businesses in our state. I 
am hopeful of the great potential for growth these next four years hold,” Alaska 
Chamber President and CEO Kati Capozzi said. 
 
Alaska plays a vital role in America’s economic landscape, contributing significant 
resources in energy, fisheries, tourism, and other industries.  
 
The Chamber remains committed to advocating for the interests of Alaska’s 
businesses at the federal level and fostering a strong partnership with national 
leaders to ensure a prosperous future for all Alaskans. 
 
The Chamber wishes President Trump and his administration success in addressing 
the challenges and opportunities that lie ahead for our nation. 
 

### 
 
About the Alaska Chamber  
 
The mission of Alaska Chamber is to promote a healthy business environment in Alaska. The 
Chamber is the voice of business in Alaska, representing more than 700 businesses, 
manufacturers, and local chambers of commerce across Alaska. Our member companies employ 
more than 55,000 hard-working Alaskans.  
 

http://www.alaskachamber.com./

